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A recent case in federal district court in Florida foreshadows the

beginning of an expanded reach of Title III of the Americans with

Disabilities Act (ADA). As a whole, the Act prohibits

discrimination on the basis of disability. Recently, a growing

number of lawsuits filed by the Department of Justice (DOJ) and

private litigants threatening class action lawsuits serves as a

strong caution to businesses operating websites to increase

accessibility of those sites to disabled individuals.

Read the full update.
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